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We Respect. We are Proud. We Succeed. 

The Kimberley School Sixth Form  
Induction days: Monday 30th June & Tuesday 1st July 2025 

 
Dear Year 11 Student, 
 
We really are very excited about welcoming you into the Sixth Form in September and thought it would 
be useful for you to know that:  

• We look forward to welcoming you to our two Induction Days on Monday 30th June and 
Tuesday 1st July, where Year 11 students who have applied for the 6th Form attend sample 
lessons and get a feel for 6th Form life. 

• Aim to arrive in school reception at 8.30 where you will be met and taken over to the Sixth Form 
Centre. 

• Lunch will be available in school or bring a packed lunch. If you wish to eat lunch elsewhere you 
will be free to do so. Please wear appropriate casual clothing. 

• We have asked subject teams to start to plan some work you can do over the summer to help 
you prepare for starting your courses in September. This will be available on the school website 
at: https://www.kimberleyschool.co.uk/step-up-to-sixth-form. 

• If you were offered a place at Kimberley Sixth Form, and you achieve the grades you need, 
then you will be accepted onto your courses for September – please bring written confirmation 
of your grades to Kimberley School on GCSE results day (21st August) between 9.30am and 
11.00am.   

• If you have not yet received an offer and you think you should have one, then please contact 
Miss Marriott:  m.marriott@kimberleyschool.co.uk. You should also contact Miss Marriott if you 
were expecting to have an interview for the sixth form but it hasn’t happened yet.  

Making this transition a success for you is our priority so please do get in touch if you are concerned 
about your choice of subjects or have a concern about the 6th Form. We will keep in touch over the 
next two months so please look out for our messages. 

Please contact Miss Marriott at the below email address to confirm possible attendance on both or one 
day. 
 

Take care and best wishes, 

Jo Clemmet       
Head of Sixth Form        
j.clemmet@kimberleyschool.co.uk 
 
Richard Jolly 
Assistant Head of Sixth Form 
r.jolly@kimberleyschool.co.uk 
 
Michelle Marriott 
Sixth Form Coordinator 
m.marriott@kimberleyschool.co.uk 
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